
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
April 28, 2011 
 
 
Anthony Forest Products 
Attention: Stephen Murphy 
P.O. Box 724 
Strong, AR 71765 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0047384, AFIN 70-00068,  
 Missing Discharge Monitoring Report 
 
Dear Mr. Murphy: 
 
We have reviewed the referenced file and have determined the Discharge Monitoring 
Report (DMR) for the 01/31/2010 Monitoring Period, Discharge Number   (001-A), is not 
on file.   
 
If you have already sent the DMR in question, sorry for the inconvenience, but please 
re-send a copy so we may place it on file and correct our records.  Submit two legible 
copies of the DMR with an original signature and date by the Cognizant Official on at 
least one copy.  If you have not sent the DMR in question, please do so immediately.  
Your response should reach the Department by May 13, 2011.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Refer to NPDES Permit Number 
AR0047384 and AFIN 70-00068 in any written correspondence to this Department.  
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0631 or e-mail 
to meints@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rene` E. Meints 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 


